
 
 
IIS/CIR/097/2017-2018 
22/01/2018 
Dear Parents, 

 
 Please be informed that the school is planning to conduct the Annual School Picnic for Primary I 

(Grade I-III) students on 
 

 

 

22nd February  2018 Thursday to “ MIRACLE GARDEN” Dubai 

Timing will be from 7:30 am to 1 pm. 

 

 

Notes: 

 

 Students must be in regular School uniform. 

 No valuable items, mobile phones or electronic gadgets are allowed else it will be 
confiscated by the school. 

 Students should bring their lunch boxes and water bottles to school as usual. 
 The bus students will be dropped home back after picnic on usual school timings. 
 The OT Students should be picked sharp by 1.30 pm from the school. 

 
 

If you are interested to send your ward, please fill up the acknowledgement slip below and return to 
the class teachers with an amount of AED 55/- on or before 4th February, 2018.The students who 
are not participating in school picnic will have a holiday on that day. 

 
For further enquiries, please contact the Section Supervisor: Ms. Jagrita Muzumdar 

(0559296559). 
 
 

Principal 

Qurat Ul Ain 

 
 

ACKNOWLEDGEMENT SLIP 

 
I agree to send my ward ---------------------------- of class and Div. ------------ of own transport/ Bus 

no. ------------ For the Annual School picnic on 22/02/2018. 
 
Contact No. 1. -------------------------        Contact No. 2   ----------------------------- 

 
 

Name of Parent and Signature: ---------------------------------- 
 
 

 


